


As an Orthotist it is very important to work with other Allied Health Professionals to ensure the 

patient’s treatment and care is optimised and that all clinicians involved in your patients’ care 

understand your prescription and treatment plan. I strongly promote multidisciplinary working 

where possible; I am lucky to have built very strong working relationships with numerous Allied 

Health Professionals across the Trusts I work with.  


